
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b 16/01/23  

 
Thought for the Week: Lord, You have heard the desire of the humble; You 

will prepare their heart; You will cause your ear to hear.  Psalm 10;17 
 

Reminders/information: 
All Saints’ Way - The All Saints' Way theme this week is Learn! We will be reminding students that they need 
to attend school every day possible and be on time to lessons to ensure they are ready to do their very best 
and learn in all their lessons.  
  

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
   
  
Interform competitions:  these are starting again soon for Years 7-10 in Science, Performing Arts, General 
Knowledge and Sport. Year 9 takes place the week commencing 23rd January with other year groups after 
half-term. Good luck to all involved!   
  
Uniform reminders:  a reminder that on PE days, students need to wear a black hoodie with the All Saints' 
Logo. We have spares in school to lend students if they come in the incorrect hoodie. Black leggings or 
joggers should be plain with only a small logo no bigger than 5 cm and trainers worn should be suitable for 
PE lessons and not fashion trainers.    
  
Water bottles:  please could we ask that students come to school with their own water bottle, which can 
be refilled from the drinking water stations around school. Lots of students are coming out of lessons 
asking reception for water, but we do not have bottles or cups to provide students. Water is also available 
to purchase from the canteen.   
 
Safer Schools App:  Details of how to download and login to the Safer Schools App were sent out before 
Christmas, if you are unable to access this please contact school for login details.  This week they have 
published an excellent article on keeping students safe from harmful online content and what we can do 
both in school and at home to support our students who may have accessed information from popular 
influences online. 
 
 
 
  
 

ALL SAINTS’                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
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History Competition: The History Department have released their competitions for half term 3. Please see 
the poster below for details of the ‘Model Competition’. We look forward to seeing all of the great 
entries.   

 
 

 
Well-being: 
 

• Wellbeing email address: If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 
wellbeing then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 

• Website links: Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Wellbeing - All Saints' Catholic 
Academy. 

 
 
Upcoming events: (details of each event will be sent out to parents nearer the time). 

➢ Wednesday 25th January – UCAS deadline 
➢ Thursday 26th January – Year 8 Retreat Day in school 
➢ Wednesday 1st February – Year 8 Progress Evening 
➢ Wednesday 8th February – Year 8 Options Day in school for students and virtual parents’ evening. 
➢ Friday 10th February – INSET Day – school closed for students. 
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